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FWCP Columbia Region board members meeting in Invermere in the fall of 2019. See our current list of board and committee member here.

Apply now! New public representative board member wanted

We’re looking for a new public representative for our Columbia Region board—someone who can bring a 
regional perspective, represent a broad range of public interests, and make a three-year commitment. As a 
member of our board, you will review proposed fish and wildlife projects and join other board members in 
guiding the work of the FWCP in our Columbia Region.

For more information and to request an application, visit fwcp.ca/join-columbia-region-board. The deadline 
to apply is Friday April 8, 2022, at 5 p.m. PT.

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of
B.C., Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First Nations, and public

stakeholders to conserve and enhance fish and wildlife in
watersheds impacted by BC Hydro dams.

Subscribe to our e-letters here
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